
 
 
Date:  November 12, 2012 
 
Attention:   Valued Customers 
 
Subject:   Product Discontinuation Notice – Type EDLEN 
 
 
This letter is to confirm that Cornell Dubilier Electronics is discontinuing the EDLEN204A3R3S 
and EDLEN204R3R3S Surface Mount Ultra Capacitor.  In accordance with Cornell Dubilier’s 
product discontinuation policy, we are hereby giving notice of these product changes in order for 
your company to adjust its product purchasing records, or to make any final purchases of the 
discontinued products which we still have limited stock.  Orders for these parts will be non-
cancelable and non-returnable. 
 
This notice applies to all Cornell Dubilier’s customers and distributors.  
 
We regret that we do not have an exact replacement to these part numbers but we still do offer 
other Ultra Capacitors. 
 
Cornell Dubilier will accept product for return for a period not to exceed three (3) months after 
this written notice, subject to the conditions stated under inventory adjustments. Any product not 
returned within the above stated period will not be accepted for return by Cornell Dubilier. 
 
LAST TIME BUY DATE:      March 1, 2013 
FINAL SHIP DATE:   June 30, 2013 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact Terri Medeiros SMT Product Manager,  (508) 996-8561 Ext. 196. 
 
 
 
Terri Medeiros 
SMT Product Manager 
 
 


